
Subject:  Important: Last Day To Apply for the 2017-2018 Academic Year  

April 23, 2018 

Hello Kellogg Students: 
  
The last day to apply for financial aid, or request additional loan assistance, if eligible, for the current 
academic year will be Friday, May 4, 2018. 
  
The financial aid application instructions are located at: 
https://www.kellogg.northwestern.edu/financial-aid/applying-for-financial-aid.aspx.    
  
Please submit your required forms by Friday, May 4, 2018. 

If requesting additional loan assistance, if eligible, please send your email request to 
finaid@kellogg.northwestern.edu by Friday, May 4, 2018. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact us at your earliest convenience. 
  
Thank you, 
  
  
The Kellogg Office of Financial Aid 
 
 
Note:  Class of 2019-Financial Aid Application instructions for applying for financial aid for your second 
year, 2018-2019, will be emailed to you by mid to late May 2018.  This will include information and 
instructions for completing the 2018-2019 FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) if 
applicable, and the 2018-2019 Kellogg Financial Aid application.  We will include the preferred 
deadline dates for submitting these materials at that time. 
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K / Inspiring Growth   
Brave leaders inspire growth in people, organizations and markets. 
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